
22 February 2021  |  Newsletter #42

58-84 Furlong Rd, Sunshine North, Victoria, 3020 
  www.furlongpark.vic.edu.au  |  Email: furlong.park.ds@edumail.vic.gov.au  |  Phone (03) 9312 3244 

Term Dates 2021
Term 1 – 28 January – 1 April
Term 2 – 19 April – 25 June
Term 3 – 12 July – 17 September
Term 4 – 4 October – 17 December

Upcoming Events 2021
Friday 5 March – Hearing Australia visits
Monday 8 March – school closed for Labour Day
Tuesday 9-19 March – swimming for all school 
aged children
Friday 19 March – Harmony Day
Monday 22 – Thursday 25 March – Camp for 
older students

Safer Internet Day 2021

Tuesday February 9th is Safer Internet Day. 

Parents and carers can access a free online webinar 
called “eSafety’s parent guide to cyberbullying and 
online drama“ which looks at how they can support 
young people to have safe and respectful online 
relationships and what to do if things go wrong.

(Australian Eastern Daylight Time): 
Monday 22 March 12.30 to 1.30 pm

Register Here 

Join our Facebook Page!
Furlong Park has a Facebook Page called ‘Furlong Park 
School for Deaf Children – Community Page’. Please 
feel free to join this group and share with friends and 
family. We use it to celebrate good news stories and 
parents can post information 
they believe other parents 
may find helpful. All content 
requires approval from the 
Furlong Park team before it 
will be visible to the group.

Smile Squad came to our school!
All children deserve a healthy smile and the Smile Squad 
came to our school to help make sure this happens. 

Smile Squad is a $321.9 million Victorian Government 
program that provides free dental care to all Victorian 
public primary and secondary school students. 

The friendly Smile Squad dental team visited to provide 
free annual dental health examination for every student 
that provided consent and provide free follow up 
treatment as needed.

Principal’s Letter
Thank you so much to all of our families supporting 
our students during the Remote and Flexible learning 
period during the 5-day lockdown last week. It was 
wonderful to see so many students joining their class 
Webex sessions and submitting work to Seesaw. 
I was so proud to see how quickly the staff were able 
to spring into action to ensure we were still able to 
connect to the students using the school iPads.

Our SSGs appeared to be a success with parents 
and teacher meeting to discuss important information 
about our students and setting individual goals for the 
next 6 months. If you were not able to see your child’s 
teacher, please contact them as soon as possible to 
book an appointment.

Warm regards,

Lee Bullock 
Principal
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Swimming Program 
The swimming program will commence 
9 – 19 March for all school aged children. 

If you have not yet returned your child’s consent form, 
please return as soon as possible. 

Without parent/guardian consent, your child will not be 
able to attend the program. 

If you require a new copy of the consent form, please 
contact the office. 


